
 

The EUREKA Network Application E!15569 C-CONTROL GUARD has 

been awarded the EUREKA label 

 

 

Friday, January 22, 2021 

 

 

Dear Applicant, 

 

The EUREKA Secretariat is pleased to inform that the EUREKA Network project E!15569 C-CONTROL 

GUARD has been awarded the EUREKA Label on 17/Dec/2020. 

 

The funding for EUREKA projects is managed at national level. Please contact your EUREKA National 

Project Coordinator (http://www.eurekanetwork.org/eureka-countries) to obtain further information 

regarding public funding availability, rules and procedures in your country. 

 

I wish you a lot of success in this EUREKA project. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Ulrich Schuh 

Head of the EUREKA Secretariat 
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